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Year 5 Trip to Ufton Court 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In connection with our topic on The Ancient Greeks, we have arranged a trip to Ufton Court on Friday 18th November 

2022. This trip will consist of opportunities to experience elements of culture and life in Ancient Greece, understand 

the impact of Greeks on the western world and be able to act out key events.  This trip will effectively aid children’s 

learning on this topic as well as being an enjoyable day. 

 

For this trip, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £25.00 to cover costs of coach, entrance, workshops 

and materials.  

 

Payments will be made online and you will receive a link soon. You will also need to fill in the attached Bracknell Forest 

Consent and Medical Form.  Payment and consent forms need to be received by 12th of October 2022 at the latest. If you 

have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient funds from the voluntary contributions, the trip will not go ahead as 

the school cannot fund this trip.  

 

We will leave school promptly at 9.00 am, so can all children be in the playground by 8.30am, and we should be returning 

for the end of school at 3.20pm.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Davis and Mrs Kerslake 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Miss Davis/ Mrs Kerslake, 

 

I have paid for this trip online (please do not return slip until payment made) 

 

 

 Please find enclosed BFC Consent/Medical Form 

 

Signed _____________________________________ 

mailto:head@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk
http://www.birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk/

